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Division of Human Resources Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Andrea Oquist 
  Superintendent  
 
FROM:   Steven P. Archibald 
  Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources 
     and District Services  
 
DATE:   January 30, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Board Policies HA and HB 
 
 
Please add Board of Education policies HA - Professional Personnel, Negotiations and HB - 
Nonprofessional Personnel, Negotiations to the Committee of the Whole meeting agenda 
for Monday, February 5, 2018. 
 
As discussed during the Study Session of January 29, these policies will be removed, as they are 
no longer valid. 
  
Thank you. 
 


